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Q) HSJ Awarns2ois

From: Olivia Smith [mailto:olivia.smith@infectedbloodinquiry.org.uk]

Sent: 21 March 2019 16:56

To: McNulty Michelle

Subject: FAO: Dr Andy Mimnagh - Request of the Infected Blood Inquiry for assistance

Dear Dr Mimnagh,

| am a Paralegal with the Infected Blood Inquiry and | am contacting you to
request your assistance in preserving potentially relevant information to the
Inquiry’s Terms of Reference, and your assistance in the provision of medical
records to Inquiry witnesses.

Please find attached a letter from the Solicitor to the Inquiry which sets out the
Inquiry’s requests in more detail, together with correspondence between the
Inquiry Chair, Sir Brian Langstaff, and NHS England, and a statement by the
Inquiry Chair published on our website on 14 February 2019.

You will see from the Chair’s statement that we are in the process of contacting all
NHS Trusts, Foundation Trusts and CCGs in England. | am responsible within the
Inquiry for administering this process and | would be grateful if you could email
your response to me by 4 April 2019.

Kind regards

Olivia
Olivia Smith
- Infected Blood Inquiry
Mobile: 07565011530

Address: Fleetbank House, 1st Floor, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London, EC4Y 8AE
Email: olivia.smith@infectedbloodinquiry.org.uk
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